

October, 2024

Dear Contributing Church,

Thank you for your faithful support of missions through Interstate Mission Development. The Fourth Quarter IMD funds will go to Nevill's Chapel MBC in Mt. Pleasant, TX for Antioch MBM in Dexter, ME. The funds will be used to excavate part of a hillside behind their building to install a parking lot. As I understand it, they have mostly had to park in the street and the new parking lot will provide more parking and therefore a potential for more people to attend services.

The Third Quarter IMD funds were sent to Lifeline BM in Venus, TX and will provide the funds for them to complete the installation of the concrete slab for their building. They are excited about starting their building process.

An important note, I will be retiring effective December 31 and on January 1st Brother Tim Ward will become the Director of Promotion for Interstate Mission Development. Grace MBC in Jonesboro, AR will become the sponsor of IMD and Brother Tim, at that time. So, beginning in January, please send your IMD and personal support checks to; Interstate Mission Development

P.O. Box 19032

Jonesboro, AR 72402-9032

Please make sure your church treasurer gets this information. We pray that IMD will be able to help even more missions until the Lord's return.

I have been blessed to do this ministry for twenty four years. Rebecca and I have greatly enjoyed the privilege of visiting many of the Lord's church across the United States. We have made many friends that have been and are a blessing to us. When I think about it all, the phrase THANK YOU, seems so insufficient. We pray God will bless each of His churches and their members.

Thank you for supporting missions through Interstate Mission Development. I would encourage you to continue your support. These offerings have been a tremendous help to these young congregations by lifting part of the burden of their mortgage.

Your fellow laborer,

Vernon Mc Ruly



